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From: Ben Sorensen <BSorensen@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 9:25:20 PM 
To: Christopher Cooper <CCooper@fortlauderdale.gov>; Porshia Garcia <PGarcia@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Subject: Society  

Chris and Porshia,  

I would like to call up the Society sign. Is that possible? Thanks 

Ben 
_________________________________________________ 

Ben Sorensen 
Fort Lauderdale City Commission - District 4 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
O: 954-828-5028 | C: 954-802-3311 
E: bsorensen@fortlauderdale.gov 

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from City of Fort Lauderdale employees or officials are public 
records and may be subject to public disclosure. 
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